
HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
MINUTES – DECEMBER 17, 2019

TUESDAY  -  9:30 A.M.
COURTHOUSE LARGE CONFERENCE ROOM

At 9:30 a.m. the Board met with the Hardin County Compensation Board regarding Supervisor
salaries for FY 2020/2021.  Present: Supervisors Reneé McClellan; Lance Granzow and BJ
Hoffman; and Diane Meier, Ben Cutler, Dave Rubow, Sherry Granzow, Jeremiah Andrews,
Justin Weber, Greg Salvo, and Angela Silvey.

Hoffman opened the meeting by advocating for increased compensation for County Sheriff Dave
McDaniel.  McClellan and Granzow also supported an increase.  

As for Supervisor compensation, Hoffman and McClellan cited the amount of time spent on
drainage district matters as reason for an increase.  Granzow acknowledged with County health
insurance costs now comparable to businesses’ costs, he would also entertain an increase.
Hoffman suggested Supervisor compensation be in line with Wright or Hamilton County
numbers.

The meeting concluded at 9:46 a.m.
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